e-Blast: Unlicensed Activity Action Unit -
Get Involved Today

March 31, 2009

Important Opportunity to Protect Your Industry

Aftention CALR Members!

| am excited to report on a recent phone conversation | had with our new BSIS Chief
Connie Trujillo. As you are aware from a recent CALR e-Blast, the new "Unlicensed
Activity Action Unit" (UAAU) is up and running. Now it is our part to become involved
in the process. | was asked to extend a request to our members to report information
and incidents of unlicensed activity in hopes of attracting the support of local District
Attorneys throughout California to pursue and prosecute violators. Chief Trujillo stated
that she would be meeting with a District Attorney in San Joaquin County this week
and another in San Diego County in the near future.

If you are aware of unlicensed activity in your area, especially in San Joaquin and
=an Diego Counties, please forward this information on the forms provided by the
Bureau through the contact information below.

Access the online UAAU Activity Lead form
here or go to hitp/f'www _bsis.ca.goviforms_pubs/uaau lead form.pdf

Complete the UAAU Activity Lead Form and submit it to the Bureau either by:

Mailing it to the Bureau at:

Bureau of Security and Investigative Services
P.O. Box 980550

West Sacramento, California 95796

ATTN: UAAU

Faxing it to the Bureau at: (916) 575-7289

Emailing it to the Bureau at uaau bsisuniti@dca.ca.gov

This is an important opportunity to protect our industry and the consumers of
California. Please support this new effort by our licensing Bureau to assist our
industry to ensure professionalism and compliance.

Chris Wilson
President CALR



